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Athens Township will be closing a portion of Round Top Road for repairs on 
Thursday, April 25th and Friday, April 26th from 9AM to 3PM both days. The 
area for repair is an 850yd section from the intersection of Murray Creek Rd / 
Round Top Rd toward Wolcott Hollow Rd.  The Public Works Department 
will be replacing pipe culverts, which will make the road impassable to all 
traffic during this time.   Any questions can be directed to Meagan Carling at 
570-888-2325 or at the Athens Township Municipal Building.     
 
 


